
 EAGLE UPDATES

THANK YOU!!!!
Thank you to all of the parents and families
who attended participated in the December

Bean's & Cream coffee purchase
fundraiser. 

And Thank you to Bean's & Cream for their
continued support of ESCO and Eastside!

 

January 2020

Upcoming

Events!
NO SCHOOL: JANUARY 20 & 24

FEBRUARY 21
ESCO MEETING - FEBRUARY 11

 

Lost & Found  The lost and found table continues
to pile up with unclaimed winter
weather gear, sweatshirts, water

bottles and other misplaced items.
Please take the opportunity if you

are stopping by the school to
identify any items that might

belong to your child!



Questions? Email us!
esco.eastside@gmail.com

ESCO Board Members 

Mark Your Calendar!

The ESCO board will have two vacant positions to begin in summer of 2020 through

summer of 2022. Nomination forms will be available at our February and March

meetings. All nominations must be turned in by the end of March and voting/elections

will be held at our April 14th meeting. The success of ESCO depends on the families who

so generously donate their time to support our school. No specific experience is

necessary to fill a position, only a willingness to participate.  ESCO Board Members

commit to attending as many of the regular monthly meetings as possible as well as one

additional board planning meeting. Schedules for board meetings are flexible and are

adjusted to meet all participant situations. 

 

Positions available:
Vice President: Assist President with meeting agenda, make facility requests, attend

monthly board meetings/ESCO meetings, and help with school events.

 

Treasurer: Manage the checking account, write checks, make deposits, manage our

annual budget.

 

Please email esco.eastside@gmail.com if you have any questions.

Like us on 
Facebook!

Be the first to know
about school

happenings & events!
www.facebook.com/

ESCO.eastside

President: Michelle Culley        michellerculley@gmail.com
Vice-President: Linda Pergola  lindapergola11@gmail.com
Treasurer: Heather Miller         maddygirlhm@gmail.com
Secretary: Joanna Paykel       joannapaykel@gmail.com

For the 2019-2020 school year

Next ESCO Meeting is February 11th.  
We will have a presentation from 
Lisa Weatherbee on Love & Logic

ESCO ELECTIONS 


